I 3100 (Ubb)

December 23, 1986

Layton Enterprises, Inc.

3103 79th S5t.

Lubbock, TX 79423

Dear Sir:

We are placing your Application for Permit to Drill the #2 L1 Zorro Federal
well located in Sec. 25, T. 8S., R. 36E., Roosevelt County, ilew Mexico, Lease
#14-53389 in our closed file as it is over one year old.

If you wish to drlll this well in the future, you will need to reapply at that
tine.

Please feel free to contact our office 1f you have aay questions concerning
this action.

Sincerely,

Area Manager
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